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February 12, 2019
Montessori Families,

On Monday, February 11, 2019, the TCAPS Board of Education unanimously approved a toddler through eighth
grade span and the 14th Street location for the Montessori Reconstruction project. The decisions about the
location and grade span allow the district to now plan for occupancy in the fall of 2021.

The next steps in the project will include the district’s architects developing a schematic design for the building.
The school will be constructed to serve between 500-550 students and is expected to be a two-story building
with approximately 68,000 square feet of space. In addition to the building, there will be outside areas for
gardens, a playground, a 100-spot parking lot, and 80 parking spaces along the pick-up/drop-off area.

On behalf of our entire school community, | would like to thank those who have provided input, participated in
the visioning, and helped us begin this exciting journey for our students and our school. | would also like to
thank the Board of Education and the members of the Montessori Visioning Task Force for their work on this
project. We will continue to keep you updated as the project progresses and you can also visit www.tcaps.net/
montessorireconstruct to learn more.

Sincerely,

Lisa VanLoo, Director
TCAPS Montessori at Glenn Loomis
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